
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  

Margaret Colgan, Carol Ryan, Margaret (Peigí) Allen, Fr. Tony Coote. 
 

MONTH’S MIND:  

Collette Moore, Michael Crean 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

Niall Thunder, Miriam & Colm Gaylor, Phyllis Warner, 

Connie Lyons & Dec’d Family Members, Francis & Bertie  Scanlan,  

Mary Keane,  Arthur Gaffney, Joan, George & Daughter Fiona Mullan,                                 

Joseph & Rose Coogan. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Teen Hope—Volunteers needed—Irish Youth Leader, meeting in Marino 
Room at 7.30pm on September 10th  - see notice board. 

Dance Classes for people with Parkinson’s—full details on notice board 

MIE—Adult Education Certificate in Spirituality and Human Developnt…... 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

The Griffith Avenue Mile is a one mile road race on Marino's 
Griffith Avenue being held on September 22nd, 2019 - you can 
participate in our Family Fun Run or our Adult only Timed Run 
(open to all levels). The event is being organised by the Ma-
rino Athletics Club and the All Hallows Area Association. Races will be 
held between 2 and 4pm on the day. Register Now - places are strictly 
limited and we expect them to sell out soon!  For further details on the 
race and to register please go to the website on https://
griffithavenuemile.ie/.Please Note Griffith Avenue will be closed to traffic 
from 2-4pm on the day. 

22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 1st September Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR TEEN INITATIVE 

We are hoping to set up a fun & faith 

based initiative for young teenagers in 

the parish, as a means of keeping them in touch 

with their faith after Confirmation.  The initiative, 

Teen Hope, is a once a month get together offer-

ing fun, friendship and faith based activities to 1st 

& 2nd years.  

 

FOR THIS TO HAPPEN WE NEED ADULT  LEADERS ! 

Full training & support will be provided by the 

diocese (by Siobhan Tighe, our former Pastoral 

Worker). A meeting for anyone who thinks they 

might be interested in becoming a leader, will be 

held in the Marino Room on Tues 10th September 

@ 7.30pm. 

Further information from: Anne Dooley on 086 

0698230 

Entrance :                Hymn 21    Page 11                                        
Recessional :           Hymn 10    Page 8                           
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

https://griffithavenuemile.ie/
https://griffithavenuemile.ie/
mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


 

First Friday—Next Friday 6th Sept 
is the first  Friday of the month  and 
confessions will be heard on Thur. 
morning after the 10.00 a.m. Mass. 

First Sunday  - Next Sunday 8th 
Sept the first Sunday of the month 
and Eucharistic Adoration will take 
place from 3.00 p.m. to 5.00 pm.    
 

Crosscare— Annual Collection for 
Community & Homeless Services 
will be held at all masses this week-
end 31st Aug/1st Sept and will re-
place the usual Share collection.    
 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul —
The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
will hold their usual monthly 
Church Gate Collection next week-
end 7th & 8th Sept. 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
takes place every Monday 
afternoon in the parish church  

from 3.00 pm to 4.00pm.  
 

Tea/Coffee mornings will 
resume on Sept. 10th —an 
opportunity for people to 

meet and have a chat over a cuppa, 
new members welcome. 

Charity Yoga Workshop in aid of 
The Irish Hospice Foundation will 
be held in the Marino Room on Fri-
day 6th September from 10.30 a.m. 
to 11.45 a.m. To Book Contact: 
Grainne Donohoe on 087-2260489.  
 

The Society of St. Vincent De Paul 
are most grateful for your generosi-
ty with their recent clothing collec-
tion.                           

Back to School Mass - The 12.30pm Mass on Sunday the 8th September 
will be a Mass of special blessing for the new school year. We invite all 
those returning to school and those going to school for the first time to 
come along to receive God's blessing on their work. Any boy or girl who 
would like to help at the Mass is invited to contact Parish Catechist, Anne 
Dooley on 0860698230 or through the parish office/sacristy. 

Books Appeal—We are looking to 
build up a small stock of 'religious' 
books for young children to look 
through when they are at Mass or 
visiting the church, preferably picture 
books of bible stories, children's ver-
sions of stories about the saints, chil-
dren's prayer books etc. If you have 
suitable books at home in good con-
dition that you are willing to donate 
or you if would like to contribute a 
new book for this purpose, we would 
be very grateful.  Books can be left in 
to the sacristy for the attention of 
Anne Dooley.  

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/
Shop is open every Tuesday 

and Thursday morning after 10.00 
a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. 
Mass on Sundays. We have a good 
supply of sacramental 
mementos for all occa-
sions.   

Signed Mass Cards are 
also available  from the Parish shop 
as well as the Sacristy.   
 

GDPR forms - If you are currently a 
Volunteer and have not yet com-
pleted a GDPR form, please pick 
one up from the Church and return 
it as soon as you can. Thank you. 
 

St. Francis Hospice Coffee Morning 
— unfortunately the ladies of the 
Parish Tea/Coffee Team will be una-
ble to host a fund-raising Coffee 
Morning in aid of St. Francis Hos-
pice on Thursday, 19th September, 
Sincere thanks to everyone who has 
supported us in the past.  Your gen-
erosity is much appreciated . 

 

Scripture Prayer Group will resume 
meetings on Thursday 12th Sep-
tember  inn the Annadale Room 
after 10.00 a.m. Mass. New mem-
bers welcome. 

Parish Lotto: 

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.                          
The winning numbers were :   1, 9, 21 & 25 

The jackpot now stands at €8,000                                                       

Last entries for the weekly draw before 1.00 p.m. Monday 

Children's Liturgy - Godly Play  

We hope to start a children's litur-
gy during the 12.30pm Mass on the 
first Sunday of each month, begin-
ning on October 6th. This liturgy 
will use Godly Play which some one 
of you experienced on our Marino 
Camino on Good Friday. Godly Play 
is a creative approach to our faith 
which draws on the Montessori 
tradition and which is being used 
increasingly all over the world to 
nurture children's faith and spiritu-
ality. If you are interested in being 
involved in any way with this litur-
gy or are simply curious to see 
what happens at a Godly Play ses-
sion there will be a taster evening 
in the church (Charlemont Meeting 
Room) at 8pm on Thursday Sep-
tember 12th. 


